
San Diego County Sheriff's Department 
Post Office Box 939062 • San Diego, California 92193-9062 

William D. Gore, Sheriff 

July 2, 2018 

Claire Trageser 
KPBS Investigative Reporter 

ctrageser@kpbs.org 

VIA EMAIL ONLY 

Dear Ms. Trageser: 

The San Diego County Sheriffs Department is in receipt of your email dated June 22, 2018, 
requesting records pursuant to the California Public Records Act (CPRA). Specifically, you seek 
records or information pertaining to all the dates that citizen complaints were filed from 2011 
through 2018, and the dates the San Diego County Sheriffs Department responded to each 
complaint. 

The Sheriffs Department does not have in its possession a record that identifies the dates of each 
citizen complaint. Moreover, information pertaining to a Sheriffs Department internal 
investigations is exempt from disclosure pursuant to California Government Code section 6254, 
subsection (f). Investigations of peace officers are further exempt from disclosure by 
Government Code section 6254(k) and Penal Code section 832.5. Thus, your request for records 
of citizen complaints ( or information contained therein) is denied. 

Sincerely, 

Amanda M. Lomnicky, Legal Advisor 
Office of the Sheriff - Legal Affairs Unit 

Keeping the Peace Since 1850 




